
 

  

Happy November! 

This month our theme is Giving Back, and we’re shifting our focus to learn 

how to give back to our community. Our staff have worked to create 

curriculum that builds togetherness and promotes working to help others. 

See our monthly calendar for more information! 

November 5th and 11th are full days, please register online for care for both 

days. We are going to the Dynamax Theater on November 5th but stay-

backs are available. Don’t forget to pack a sack lunch for full days!  

Our annual Turkey Trot will be held on November 22nd. It is a Children’s 

Choice tradition in which a staff member dresses as a turkey and the kids 

race to catch them. The child that catches the turkey wins a Thanksgiving 

turkey for their family!  
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November 2019 

A Word From Our Site Director: 

Contact Information  

Children’s Choice Office: 

505-296-2880 

Bandelier Site Phone: 

505-459-0576 

Children’s Choice Website: 

childrens-choice.org 

Billing Email: 

sara@childrens-choice.org  

 

Financial Assistance: 

505-841-4800  

 

Welcome! 

 

 

 

Important dates: 

-Election Day: November 5th. CC 

Open. FIELD TRIP TO DYNAMAX 

THEATER!  

-Veteran’s Day: November 11th. CC 

Open 

-Turkey Trot: November 22nd  

  

 

“Lorelei
Tyler, 
and 
Anna 
decided 
to put 
on a 
puppet 
show. 
We 
were 
lucky 
enough 
to score 
front 
row 

seats. 

 

Phoebe, 
Ella, and 
Chase 
showing 
us their 
acting 
skills. It’s 
no 
wonder 
they’re 
all stars! 
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Owl Pellets: A Spooky Science 

Investigation  

Last month our staff’s curriculum focused on 

adding science into the spooky month of 
October. Nicole’s club allowed the kids to 
investigate owl pellets by dissecting them and 

analyzing their pieces for organic material and 
bones! They used toothpicks, tweezers, and 

magnifying glasses to determine what they 

found and documented their findings in a field 

journal. They used a guide to help them figure 
out what bones they were able to find, and 
learned the scientific names for them.  The kids 

thoroughly enjoyed this enrichment club, and 
learned something new while also celebrating 

Halloween! 

 

 

A Friendly Reminder: 

For the safety of all children in the program, it is important that each child be signed in (AM) 

and signed out (PM) by an authorized adult. If your child will not be in attendance on a 
particular day, please call our site phone at (505) 459-0576 to let us know. This helps makes 

the sign in process go smoother and keeps all children in the program safe. 

 

 

 

Ben and his color-by-numbers 
creation. 

Jaiden and Dayne showing us their 

amazing costumes. 

Looks like a close call, Ruby! 


